
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org>

Sent Monday, April 9, 2018 2:33 PM

To: 'scarroll@sbgtv.com'
Subject REPORTING THE TRUTH of Sinclair's "fake news" message, established by PRIMARY-

SOU RCE, DOCUMENTARY EVIDENCE

AttachmenG: 2-2- 1 8-statement.pdf; 2-2- 1 8-statement-ex-c.pdf; 2-5- 1 8-statement-with-questions-
final.pdf; 2-1 1 -1 8- ap-tucson-com.pdf

TO: Sean Caroll/News Director - CNY Central.com

As discussed. Below is the April 7th e-mail I showed you from OA's website, www.iudgewatch.org, accessible vio the
left sidepanel link: Press Suppression. The direct link to our webpage for Sinclair, which you viewed, on which it is
posted, is here: http://www.iudeewatch.orglweb-pases/press-suppression/2018/press-sinclair.htm.

Please fonruard to Anchors Mulcahy, Coleman, Benny, Bybee - & to anchors of other Sinclair-owned TV stations, so that
they can understand that the "fake news" message, mandated by Sinclair corporate, is TRUE - and that, consistent with
that scripted message, they have a powerful democracy-vindicating role to play in investigating and reporting on the
lock-steo. "fake news"/"journalistic fraud" reporting and editorializing of the diverse non-Sinclair media, which our non-
partisan, non-profit citizens organization has chronicled for more than 25 years - as below described.

More, much more, to follow.

Thank you.

Elena Sassower, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (CJA)

9t4-421-1200
www.iudgewatch.org

From: Center for Judicial Accountability, lnc. (OA) <elena@judgewatch.org>
Sent: Saturday, April 7,2018 5:35 PM

To:'news@wrgb.com' <news@wrgb.com>
Cc: 'news@cbs6albany.com' <news@cbs6albany.com>; 'feedback@wrgb.com' <feedback@wrgb.com>;
'comments@sbgi.net' <comments@sbgi.net>
Subject: REPORTING THE TRUTH of Sinclair's "fake news" message that Liz Bishop read, on air - & that Deadspin
included in its composite video

TO: Reporter Lvnzi DeLuccia/CBS-6/WRGB

Following up my phone call to the station this morning and our phone conversation together pertaining to the TRUTH of
Sinclair/s "fake news" corporate-mandated message that Liz Bishop read, on air, below is the e-mail I wish you to
forward to Ms. Bishop, as well as to News Director Chris Gegg, for whom I left voice messages on April 3'd and April4n,
requesting to speak with him about the "fake news" that pervades non-Sinclair media, prior to my contacting Sinclair

Vice President for News Scott Livingston. I was most surprised to have received no return call.

CBS-6/WRGB is the MOST important of Sinclai/s New York stations as it is in the capital region, able to furnish on-the-
ground reporting and investigation of our state government in Albany. And reflecting this is that the Legislative

Correspondents'Association lists CBS-6/WRGB reporter Greg Floyd on its roster, http://lcapressroom.com/. As the


